
 

 

Information about the New California Immunization Registry (CAIR)                                             
Medical Exemption Website for Physicians and Parents. 

 

Information about CAIR is available at the revised immunization BUL-1660.10 dated December 2, 2024. 

The California Registry Medical Exemption web site is a secure site for physicians to issue and 
manage standardized medical exemptions for children in school or childcare.  Parents use the same 
site to enter and update information so their child’s doctor can issue a medical exemption.  Schools 
and childcare facilities can review and receive updates regarding medical exemptions issued for 
children in attendance. 

 

 

CAIR website:  https://cair-me.cdph.ca.gov/home 
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